Office of Vocational Rehabilitation  

The MS Department of Rehabilitation Services is hereby accepting written proposals until 4:00pm, Friday, February 23, 2018 for the purpose of providing individualized pre-employment transition services for students with disabilities.  Detailed specifications may be obtained at mdrs.ms.gov or by contacting Rebecca Henley at rhenley@mdrs.ms.gov.  MS Department of Rehabilitation Services reserves the right to waive minor information informalities and reject any and all offers.
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